
 

 

     

Principal: Mr David Bailey            Head of School: Ms Eleanor Grylls 

Biddenham 

International School & Sports College 

Biddenham Turn, Biddenham, Bedford, MK40 4AZ 

Tel: 01234 342521        Fax: 01234 334530 

  Email: enquiries@biddenham.beds.sch.uk   Website:  biddenham.beds.sch.uk 

 
 
 
 
May 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 7 Parents’ Evening Tuesday 21st May from 4pm until 8pm 
 
Year 7’s have had a very successful time since joining us in September and we are delighted to be 
able to share some of the successes in our virtual Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 21st May 2024.  
 
Subject teachers will be available in the afternoon and evening to conduct online interviews with 
students and their parents/carers. The primary purpose of this parents’ evening will be to help subject 
teachers develop a closer working relationship with parents and carers and strengthen the partnership 
between home and school. Teachers will work with students and parents/carers to identify areas where 
they are working well and what needs to happen to make good progress during the rest of this academic 
year and moving into year 8.  
 
The virtual appointments are accessible through most smartphones, tablets, laptops or your child's 
chromebook. Please follow the steps below to make your appointment. 
 

1) Follow the link https://biddenham.schoolcloud.co.uk/ and you will be taken directly to the login 
page.  

2) Enter your details and your child’s details as required on the login screen.  
3) Use your child’s preferred first name, preferred surname, and their date of birth - these need 

to match our school records for you to log in successfully.  
 
Bookings are now open, and will close at midnight on Monday 20th May. 
 
If you have any questions or messages in general about school we recommend that you write these in 
your child’s planner.  
 
If you need any further assistance please use the Help guide, If there are any problems with booking 
or you require a telephone appointment, please contact Julie Giles on 01234 342521 or email 
julie.giles@mybiddenham.com 
 
Yours faithfully, 

Ms S Standage 
Head of Year 7 
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